
File No. 21-0424

CATEGORICAL EXEMPTION and PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the
name of the private driveways on Plummer Street between Natick Avenue and Cedros Avenue
be established as Corterra Lane, Corbin Lane, and Cortez Lane.
 
Recommendations for Council action:
 

1. FIND that the name establishment is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act
of 1970, pursuant to Article III, Class 5(4) of the City’s Environmental Guidelines. 

2. FIND that the name of the private driveways on Plummer Street between Natick Avenue
and Cedros Avenue, shown on Exhibit A of the City Engineer report dated April 6, 2021,
attached to the Council file, be established as Corterra Lane, Corbin Lane, and Cortez
Lane (Private Driveways). 

3. INSTRUCT the City Clerk to transmit the Council’s action on this matter to: 

a. The Board of Supervisors, County of Los Angeles, pursuant to Section 34092 of the
Government Code. 

b. The Los Angeles Department of Transportation, City-wide Investigation Section.
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Engineer reports that the Bureau of Engineering is absorbing
the cost of processing the request in the approximate amount of $4,628.82.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted
 
SUMMARY
 
On May 26, 2021, your Public Works Committee considered a City Engineer report relative to
the name of the private driveways on Plummer Street between Natick Avenue and Cedros
Avenue be established as Corterra Lane, Corbin Lane, and Cortez Lane. After having provided
an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the recommendations as
found in the City Engineer report, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council
for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE
 
 
 
MEMBER VOTE
BLUMENFIELD: YES
LEE: YES
DE LEON: YES
O'FARRELL ABSENT
KORETZ: YES

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=21-0424


 
ME 5/26/21

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


